
From: Lori Lee  
Sent: Monday, April 06, 2015 1:03 PM 
To: Rep. Louise Stutes 
Subject: sb42 
 

attention representative Stutes: 

 

I am a lifelong commercial fishermen in Alaska.  I make my living solely from commercial 

fishing.  I wanted to voice my opposition to senate bill 42.  I feel that personal and commercial 

fishermen should share conservation concerns  

Equally.  Thank you. 

Brian Lee 

 


